January 30, 1981

Mr. Joseph Hovsepian
7200 Donal Avenue
E1 Cerrito, California 94530

Dear Mr. Hovsepian:

We express our deepest gratitude to you for the magnanimous
gift made to the Diocese of the Armenian Church of America by your
late and beloved sister Rose.

Such a generous gift, so humbly forwarded to our headquarters,
is difficult to adequately acknowledge in words. We remember you
and your brothers and sisters very well from our years of service
in California, and recall your great commitment to the community.
Rose herself was a very active member of the church and we were
very touched by this last expression of her Tove and devotion to
her people. Our Cathedral projects will be more than considerably
helped by her kindness.

We hope you are all well and extend our warmest blessinas
to you and your brothers. May Cod bless you and may He arant
you all many happy years to come.

Prayerfully,

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian
Primate
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